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John Heneghan

From: K12ambit@chesnutcharter.com
Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 4:10 PM
To: John@jkheneghan.com
Subject: Email From Chesnut

Importance: High

Dear Parent Community, 
 
I would like to share some information regarding an accident this morning at Chesnut Charter.  While crossing Peachtree Road one of 
our students was just missed by an oncoming vehicle. The student’s bookbag was hit. Of course, this is of grave concern. 
 
Our crossing guard, Ms. Knoxx, played an integral part in protecting the student from what potentially could have been devastating. 
We appreciate her quick response in this situation.  
 
I wanted to make sure you were aware of this accident and ask for your help in protecting the safety of our students.  Please remember 
to drive cautiously in our school zone.  Many of our students walk to school and visibility is limited on mornings like this.  Please 
support our school by being advocates for safe driving in our school zone. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Veronica Williams, 
Principal 


